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Selby District Council is preparing a Core Strategy Development Plan 
Document. This document is part of the Local Development Framework (LDF) 
for Selby District which will replace the current Local Plan. 
 
The Core Strategy will help establish a spatial vision to tackle the 
development pressures facing the District over the next 15 years or so and to 
ensure that future development is sustainable. 
 
As a starting point the Council has produced an Issues and Options Report 
identifying the key issues, which it considers the Core Strategy should 
address to meet these challenges and to ensure that the needs of local 
communities are taken into account. 
 
If you are interested in finding out more or getting involved in the preparation 
of the Core Strategy you can view the Report together with a Summary 
version during normal opening hours at the District Council Offices and in 
public libraries in Selby, Barlby, Sherburn and Tadcaster and mobile libraries. 
Your Town or Parish Council also has a copy. Alternatively the documents 
can be downloaded from our website at www.selby.gov.uk. Hard copies are 
available on request free of charge by contacting the Planning Policy Team on 
01757 292063 or email ldf@selby.gov.uk. 
 

Comments should be made in writing using the Questionnaire/Comments 
Form which is available from the above viewing points and our website. These 
should be sent to: Mr T Heselton, Planning Policy Manager, Selby District 
Council, Civic Centre, Portholme Road, Selby, YO8 4SB. Completed 
questionnaires should be returned by Friday 23 June 
 
M Connor 
Chief Executive 
May 2006 












